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ABOUT THE FOUNDATION

Guided by the belief that every life has equal value, the Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation aspires to help all people lead healthy,
productive lives. We are dedicated to discovering and disseminating innovative approaches to addressing extreme poverty and poor
health in developing countries and improving the U.S. education system. Because our financial resources, while siginificant,
represent a small fraction of what’s needed to address these challenges, we work in partnership with governments, the private
sector, and other donors and organizations to achieve the greatest possible impact. www.gatesfoundation.org

WestEd

Date: April 2013 

Purpose: to support CalTURN meeting, which will focus on collaborative implementation of

common core standards, and achieving equity by ensuring all students have access to well-

prepared, committed teachers 

Amount: $30,000 

Term: 1 

Topic: College-Ready 

Regions Served: GLOBAL|NORTH AMERICA 

Program: United States 

Grantee Location: San Francisco, California 

Grantee Website: http://www.WestEd.org 

HOW WE WORK
G R A N T
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ABOUT THE FOUNDATION

Guided by the belief that every life has equal value, the Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation aspires to help all people lead healthy,
productive lives. We are dedicated to discovering and disseminating innovative approaches to addressing extreme poverty and poor
health in developing countries and improving the U.S. education system. Because our financial resources, while siginificant,
represent a small fraction of what’s needed to address these challenges, we work in partnership with governments, the private
sector, and other donors and organizations to achieve the greatest possible impact. www.gatesfoundation.org

WestEd

Date: July 2013 

Purpose: to develop interactive learning courseware to address writing and literacy skills for

students in grades 7-8 

Amount: $25,000 

Term: 6 

Topic: College-Ready 

Regions Served: GLOBAL|NORTH AMERICA 

Program: United States 

Grantee Location: San Francisco, California 

Grantee Website: http://www.WestEd.org 

HOW WE WORK
G R A N T
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ABOUT THE FOUNDATION

Guided by the belief that every life has equal value, the Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation aspires to help all people lead healthy,
productive lives. We are dedicated to discovering and disseminating innovative approaches to addressing extreme poverty and poor
health in developing countries and improving the U.S. education system. Because our financial resources, while siginificant,
represent a small fraction of what’s needed to address these challenges, we work in partnership with governments, the private
sector, and other donors and organizations to achieve the greatest possible impact. www.gatesfoundation.org

WestEd

Date: July 2011 

Purpose: to provide support as a Knowledge Management partner for the Completion by

Design cadres 

Amount: $1,007,814 

Term: 20 

Topic: Postsecondary Success 

Regions Served: GLOBAL|NORTH AMERICA 

Program: United States 

Grantee Location: San Francisco, California 

Grantee Website: http://www.WestEd.org 

HOW WE WORK
G R A N T



5/17/2014 5:39 PMWestEd - Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation

Page 1 of 1http://www.gatesfoundation.org/How-We-Work/Quick-Links/Grants-Database/Grants/2011/11/OPP1048644

ABOUT THE FOUNDATION

Guided by the belief that every life has equal value, the Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation aspires to help all people lead healthy,
productive lives. We are dedicated to discovering and disseminating innovative approaches to addressing extreme poverty and poor
health in developing countries and improving the U.S. education system. Because our financial resources, while siginificant,
represent a small fraction of what’s needed to address these challenges, we work in partnership with governments, the private
sector, and other donors and organizations to achieve the greatest possible impact. www.gatesfoundation.org

WestEd

Date: November 2011 

Purpose: to support a process for developing a consistent and comprehensive

operationalization of the concept of data literacy to improve teaching and learning in local

education agencies 

Amount: $247,333 

Term: 21 

Topic: College-Ready 

Regions Served: GLOBAL|NORTH AMERICA 

Program: United States 

Grantee Location: San Francisco, California 

Grantee Website: http://www.WestEd.org 

HOW WE WORK
G R A N T
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ABOUT THE FOUNDATION

Guided by the belief that every life has equal value, the Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation aspires to help all people lead healthy,
productive lives. We are dedicated to discovering and disseminating innovative approaches to addressing extreme poverty and poor
health in developing countries and improving the U.S. education system. Because our financial resources, while siginificant,
represent a small fraction of what’s needed to address these challenges, we work in partnership with governments, the private
sector, and other donors and organizations to achieve the greatest possible impact. www.gatesfoundation.org

WestEd

Date: September 2007 

Purpose: to support California's effort to close the achievement gap in a partnership among

WestEd, the California Department of Education, the P-16 Council and the University of

California, Office of the President 

Amount: $899,021 

Term: 28 

Topic: College-Ready 

Regions Served: GLOBAL|NORTH AMERICA 

Program: United States 

Grantee Location: San Francisco, California 

Grantee Website: http://www.WestEd.org 

HOW WE WORK
G R A N T



5/17/2014 5:41 PMWestEd - Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation

Page 1 of 1http://www.gatesfoundation.org/How-We-Work/Quick-Links/Grants-Database/Grants/2010/11/OPP1025332

ABOUT THE FOUNDATION

Guided by the belief that every life has equal value, the Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation aspires to help all people lead healthy,
productive lives. We are dedicated to discovering and disseminating innovative approaches to addressing extreme poverty and poor
health in developing countries and improving the U.S. education system. Because our financial resources, while siginificant,
represent a small fraction of what’s needed to address these challenges, we work in partnership with governments, the private
sector, and other donors and organizations to achieve the greatest possible impact. www.gatesfoundation.org

WestEd

Date: November 2010 

Purpose: to expand the Reading Apprenticeship model of academic literacy instruction with

English Language Learners 

Amount: $400,000 

Term: 60 

Topic: College-Ready 

Regions Served: GLOBAL|NORTH AMERICA 

Program: United States 

Grantee Location: San Francisco, California 

Grantee Website: http://www.WestEd.org 

HOW WE WORK
G R A N T
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ABOUT THE FOUNDATION

Guided by the belief that every life has equal value, the Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation aspires to help all people lead healthy,
productive lives. We are dedicated to discovering and disseminating innovative approaches to addressing extreme poverty and poor
health in developing countries and improving the U.S. education system. Because our financial resources, while siginificant,
represent a small fraction of what’s needed to address these challenges, we work in partnership with governments, the private
sector, and other donors and organizations to achieve the greatest possible impact. www.gatesfoundation.org

WestEd

Date: October 2013 

Purpose: to support research to understand how teachers use data to inform instructional

practice 

Amount: $378,500 

Term: 19 

Topic: College-Ready 

Regions Served: GLOBAL|NORTH AMERICA 

Program: United States 

Grantee Location: San Francisco, California 

Grantee Website: http://www.WestEd.org 

HOW WE WORK
G R A N T


